February 15, 2023

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism - London is inviting qualified companies to send quotations/
proposals for caterer and venue for the Food Month celebration on April 21, 2023

Attached for your guidance is the detailed Terms of Reference.
Please submit your proposal and required supporting documents on or before

March 1,2023 to proposals@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk or
iing@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk.

Thank you and we look forward to receiving your proposals.

Sincerely yours,

GQM’OM%

GERARD O PANGA
Tourism Attaché
Philippine Department of Tourism - London

Philippine Depariment of Tourism « Embassy of the Philppines « 10 Suffolk Street, London SW1Y 4HG
Telephone: 00 44 {0) 207 3210668 « E-mail; info@itsmorafuninthephilippines.co.uk « www.itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk



February 15, 2023
TERMS OF REFERENCE

We are looking for a venue for the upcoming Philippine food month event celebration for 25 pax on April 21, 2023 that offers an all-
inclusive package that feature the following

- Cheff Caterer must be an experienced Filipino chef and have been preparing Fifipino food
A 4 course Filipino food menu (starter, 2 main dish and dessert)

- Venue location must be within Central London

- Include beverages, cutleries and utensils

- Venue must include projector, staff to serve food

Please send your proposal to jina@itsmorefuninthephilippnes.co.uk or info@itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.uk . Deadiine for
submission by March 1, 2023

Prepared by:

Q/Mﬂﬁ'?

GERARD O. PANGA
Tourism Attaché
Philippine Department of Tourism-London



